
Asalamu Alaykum OIS Families, 
 
 
Drivers  ONE -WAY  Instructions for drop off & pick up: 
 
All drivers please adhere to the one-way policy as you enter the school entrance at 
Barlyn Avenue and exit at Coral Avenue. Morning drops off and afternoon pick 
up. 
Drivers for grades 6,7 & 8  can come in from Barlyn and exit at Coral Avenue.  
Drivers for grades, 3, 4 & 5 drop off at the main entrance on Barlyn Avenue. 
High school drivers' parents, please drop off at the road on Coral Avenue to reduce 
congestion in the car park. High school students will enter school via car park entrance. 
 
New Entrance to avoid congestion: 
 
JK/SK & Grade1/2 will remain the same. 
All grades 3,4&5 will enter via the main entrance as usual. 
All grades 6,7 and 8 will enter through the door they leave from. Guidance Office 
All high school students & Staff will enter from the entrance near the car park. 
Finance Entrance  
 
We have changed our entrance policy for the mornings. JK/SK & Grade 1/2 entrance 
will remain the same. Grade 3 - 5 will use the main entrance as usual and can be 
dropped off there. . All students in grades 6, 7 & 8 will enter from where they exit in 
the afternoons.  
 The school will no longer be checking the temperature of students; instead, 
parents will be required to do this.  
All high school parents to drop off and pick up on Coral Avenue.   
  
 
Please note high school students will return staggered for this week. Grade 11 & 
12 will return on Wednesday 11th November and Friday 13th November.  Grade 9 
and 10 students will come in on Thursday 12th November.  
 
 All elementary students (JK-Grade 8) will return to school on Wednesday 11th 
November 2020.   
 



 


